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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact.

The Department of Agriculture expects no fiscal impact from the proposed 
legislation as written.  Historically, either the Fremont County Weed and Pest 
District or the Department of Health have sponsored and worked with the Tribes to 
obtain emergency insect management grant funds and prepared the necessary reports 
on their behalf.  The proposed legislation will allow the Tribes to directly 
apply for their own grant funds to implement control programs and submit final 
reports as detailed in the award document.   
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